
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Patients and Families at CRG, 
 
We regret to inform you that as of December 15, 2021, CRG will no longer be contracted 
with MultiPlan, Inc. due to changes in their coverage terms that were out of our control. If 
you currently receive a MultiPlan/PHCS discount as part of your insurance benefits, you 
will continue to do so until December 15th.  Any services provided and charges incurred 
after December 15th will be collected in full at time of your appointment. 
 
We thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide the highest quality of care 
to our patients.  Please contact our office at (317) 575-9111 with any questions or to 
schedule an appointment.  We look forward to seeing you again soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CRG Management 
 


